Camelot Lakes HomeOwners Association
Board of Directors Meeting
10 February 2025

The meeting was called to order by Pam Bentz at 6:31 pm’

The following Board Members were present
Pam Bentz  Glenn Addis Gail Reichert

Committee Reportss
Communication - The Insight has been posted and emailed. No meetings scheduled
Finance - Mike Baffone absent. No report available
Policy and Procedure - No update
FMO - HOA members encouraged to join FMO. There is strength in numbers.
Membership - There are still a couple zones to be completed. 187 as of today. Our goal
is 400 members.
Special Events - The annual membership dinner and board elections will be March 17th.
Veterans Affairs - We are still in need of pictures for the Honor Wall.

Open Forum

There were over 20 residents with comments concerning all the relevant issues in the
park at this time .Members are encouraged to put their concerns in writing so we can present
them to Cove. There will be a meeting with Mike Rosenhaugen in March. Date to be
announced.

Meeting adjourned 7:36 pm.

Respectfully Submitted
Gail Reichert



